
 

 

21 December 2010 

International Power plc 

PUBLICATION OF PROSPECTUS 

Further to the announcements on 10 August and 13 October 2010 regarding the proposed 

combination of International Power (the "Company") and GDF SUEZ's Energy International Business 

Areas (outside Europe) and certain assets in the UK and Turkey ("GDF SUEZ Energy International") to 

form an enlarged International Power (the "Combination"), the Board of International Power today 

announces that the prospectus (the "Prospectus") regarding the Combination has been approved by 

the UK Listing Authority (the "UKLA").  The Prospectus is available for inspection on International 

Power’s website (www.ipplc.com). 

Closing of the Combination remains conditional on the satisfaction or, where permitted, waiver of 

the remaining conditions to Closing.  International Power and GDF SUEZ anticipate that Closing will 

occur in early 2011.   

Terms used in this announcement have the same meaning as those defined in the Prospectus. 

Copies of the Prospectus are also available for inspection at the offices of Clifford Chance LLP, 10 

Upper Bank Street, London E14 5JJ for a period from and including the date of the Prospectus up to 

and including Admission. A copy of the Prospectus has also been submitted to the National Storage 

Mechanism and will shortly be available for inspection at: www.hemscott.com/nsm.do 

Enquiries  

Investor Relations contact: Richard Treacher 

Tel: +44 (0) 20 7320 8788 

E-mail: ipr.relations@ipplc.com  

Press contact: Rollo Head / Sally Hogan, Finsbury 

Tel: +44 (0) 20 7251 3801 

E-mail: internationalpower@finsbury.com  

 

This announcement does not constitute or form part of any offer, invitation to sell, otherwise 

dispose of or issue, or any solicitation of any offer to purchase or subscribe for, any shares or other 

securities nor shall it or any part of it, nor the fact of its distribution form the basis of, or be relied on 

in connection with any contract, commitment or investment decision.  

This announcement has been prepared in accordance with English law and the Disclosure Rules and 

Transparency Rules and information disclosed may not be the same as that which would have been 

prepared in accordance with the laws of jurisdictions outside England. 

This announcement does not constitute an offer of securities for sale in the United States or an offer 

to acquire or exchange securities in the United States of America. No offer to acquire securities or to 

exchange securities for other securities has been made, or will be made, directly or indirectly, in or 
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into, or by use of the mails, any means or instrumentality of interstate or foreign commerce or any 

facilities of a national securities exchange of, the United States of America or any other country in 

which such offer may not be made other than (i) in accordance with the tender offer requirements 

under the US Securities Exchange Act of 1934, as amended, or the securities laws of such other 

country, as the case may be, or (ii) pursuant to an available exemption from such requirements. 

The content of the websites referred to in this announcement is not incorporated into and does not 

form part of this announcement.  

 


